
 

 
 
 
NEW! Online Invoice Pay Portal Now Available 
 
To better assist permittees with their special event needs, the Office of Special Events & Filming will be 
transitioning to an online payment portal for special event permit application processing fees (and 
corresponding late fees, when applicable). Invoices will be paid directly within the Eproval portal once 
application statuses have changed to “Under Review”. Acceptable forms of payment are VISA, 
Mastercard, Discover and American Express. The payment portal goes live Aug. 15, 2025. 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 

SAMPLE INVOICE  


